
Friday 24th May 2024 

Dates for your diary Attendance 

 
1st Place - Class 1– 95.93% 

2nd Place - FS2 - 94.85% 

3rd Place - FS1 - 94.34% 

 
Please continue to promote good attendance. 

We are trying to ensure all children are in and 
ready to learn before we close the gates at 

9:00am. 

 

Whole School Attendance 91.26% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 3rd 

June 

 

School Open 

Wednesday 
5th June Year 1 Swimming 

Friday 7th 
June Year 5 Open Morning 

 
Friday 7th 

June 

Friends of Colburn 
Summer Fair 

CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

 
Year 4: Monday 3rd June 

Year 3: Thursday 6th June 

 
Please make sure children 

wear 
appropriate clothing. 

HEAD LICE 
Please could we ask all 

Parents/Carers to check their 

children’s hair 

thoroughly and treat as neces- 

sary. 

 

Please ensure children with 

shoulder length hair MUST have 

it tied up as per school policy. 

 

 

Year 6 London 
 

As the end of the year 
draws nearer, we would 
like to remind parents 
that the final date for 
payment of the London 

2024 trip is due by: 

 

Friday 28th June 

 

 
 

Half Term 



This Weeks House Points 
 

 

 

Purple 
Amethysts 

Points 

254 

Red 
Rubies 
Points 

239 

Green 
Emeralds 
Points 

337 

Blue 
Sapphires 

Points 

241 

Yellow 
Diamonds 
Points 

346 
 

 

Merit 

Points 

 
800 merits: Dominic T 

 

 

900 merits: Hazel H 

 

 

1000 merits: Logan K 

 

 

1300 merits: Helena A 

 

 

1600 merit: Amelia A 

‘I have worked 
hard to achieve my 

targets’ 

Y6. Reece R 

Y5. Grace D 

Y4. Esira W 

Y3. Paisley D 

Y2. Zack K 

Y1. Ollie T 

FS2. Austin H 



 
 

Thursday 23rd May 

FS2 Yorkshire Wildlife Trip 

On Thursday, FS2 visited Yorkshire Wildlife park. They saw a variety of animals including some 
playful lions, that have just arrived from Ukraine, giant otters and very tall giraffes. 

The children enjoyed watching out for the tigers who were tucking into some tasty dinner and 
the hyenas who were having fun chasing each other. 

After a day full of walking, it was no wonder that they were all tired on the way home! 

Loud and Proud Corner 

Friday 24th May 

Year 1 Open Morning 

This morning, Year 1 had their open morning. They enjoyed 
sharing some phonics activities with their parents and showing 

off their fantastic reading skills. 
Well done Year 1! 



Safeguarding spotlight on: 
 

 



 



 


